
NEW POLICE OFFICER 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

BROOKINGS POLICE DEPARTMENT 

The Police Department is excited to welcome Trevor Donbroski as 

a new Police Officer! 

Trevor just graduated from Lake Area Technical College in law 

enforcement.  He previously was a Correction's Officer with the 

Brookings County Detention Center for 2 years. 

When not at work, Trevor enjoys being outdoors and riding his 
motorcycle. He also loves to be around his family and friends. You 
can often find Trevor fishing at one of the many area lakes or out 

on a dirt bike exploring the country. 

Welcome again Police Officer Donbroski! 

sdoremus@cityofbrookings-sd.gov

605-697-8660

Police Officer Trevor Donbroski 
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